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Vopak postpones publication Q3 results by one day out 

of respect for the national commemoration 

 
 
 
 
 
Rotterdam, the Netherlands, 12 September 2014 

 

The national commemoration of the victims of the MH17 tragedy will be held in the Netherlands on  

10 November 2014. Vopak originally planned to publish its third-quarter results 2014 on that date. 

Out of respect for the MH17 victims and their families, we have come to the conclusion that the 

normal detailed discussions on the third-quarter financial results are not aligned with the spirit of 

the commemoration. Accordingly, we have decided to postpone the publication of our third-quarter 

results until the next day, Tuesday 11 November 2014, 07:00 CET.  

 

 

 

 

Profile 

Royal Vopak is the world's largest independent liquid bulk tank storage service provider by 

capacity, specialized in the storage and handling of oil products, liquid chemicals and gasses. As 

per 12 September 2014, the company operates 78 terminals in 28 countries with a combined 

storage capacity of 32 million cbm, with another 6.3 million cbm under development, to be added 

by 2017. Vopak’s mission is to ensure safe, reliable and effective storage and handling of bulk 

liquid products at key marine locations that are critical to its customers around the world. The 

majority of its customers are companies operating in the oil, chemicals and gas sector, for which 

Vopak stores a large variety of products destined for a wide range of industries.  
 

For more information 
Royal Vopak 
Global Communication & Investor Relations 
Hans de Willigen  
Telephone : +31 (0)10 4002777 
E-mail  : global.communication@vopak.com 
Website : www.vopak.com 

 
 

http://www.vopak.com/

